Synod Youth Work Action Group

 September 17th 4pm 2014
(Skype Meeting)
Present: Flis, Amy, Stephen, Pete and Richard.
We agreed that we would invite Trish Earlam to join the group.

Apologies:  Emily and Adam.
Notes from Last Meeting: June 17th
Subsidy had been paid over for Emily and Adam regarding ECG.
Review of Youth Forum: BIG thanks to Pete and the team. Venue staff had been helpful

28 young people. Rapper didn’t turn up until too late. Good session by Christian Aid team, and helpful input from Megan (Youth President). Theme of ‘Change’. Richard had raised issue of Youth Participation in the afternoon. Reasonably positive verbal report from Cailtin Mortlock on her experience of Synod Policy Committee. Plan to tailor February 14th SPC towards youth agenda/participation agreed with Stephen W and Rosemarie C. Mary Sharples and James Noyes, both from the Wrexham Circuit, elected as Youth Reps to SPC. Timing will enable issues to be gathered the previous weekend at the…

BIG Sleepover: Three venues for Feb 7/8th 2015 confirmed:
1. Cyncoed: Pete happy to head up. Lamented lack of interest from Cardiff Circuit. Irfan’s family have attended. Youth Worker, Gareth Payne, might be worth contacting.
2. Llanelli: Strong youth work ongoing here. Venue last year. Flis happy to work with youth leaders there.

3. Caernarfon: Stephen coordinating here, with Synod Cymru Church as host and willing to do the food. Megan Thomas booked.

Agreed that we would take theme from 3 Generate (Pete and Trish attending) and could leave this until our next meeting.

ONE Programme: 
1. Burry Port: Jared Harris in post. Very keen. Youth Café and Eisteddfods.

2. Newport: Laura (?) in post, working with ‘The Lab’.

3. Wrexham: Not continuing with this post.

The experience has been a life-changing one for many OPP’s including Katherine Thomas (last year’s OPP at Burry Port).

Amy reported on a recent review of the programme. We are now into the second year of the second five year programme, all funded through the Epworth Trust. Unlikely to continue beyond this five year period, but we are encouraged to look for other programmes to promote youth participation. Agreed that we would make this a key subject of discussion at our next meeting.
Communication: Stephen reported some progress on gathering information from Circuits. Need to use it for BIG Sleepover publicity. Pete putting Youth Forum write-up on website, with Stephen’s help. 

Sharing News: Eleri Birkhead, youth leader from Wrexham, had been elected as Conference Rep. Youth Work at Llanelli flourishing; 73 on the books.
Next Meetings: 
Saturday Nov 22nd Abergervenny 1 – 3.30pm. Apologies from Flis.



Thursday Jan 29th 3.30pm Skype Meeting.

